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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday 

May 27, 7 P.M at 4
th

 and Lincoln.  

Got a building project?  Bring it for 

show and tell. 
 

At the May meeting – A turnout of 

23 members and guests. 
 

Member donations for a new club 

lawn mower exceeded the amount 

needed.  

Discussed past fire issues and 

procedures. Field fire extinguishers 

need service. Suggested attaching a 

shovel to the fire cart. The charging 

station covers need replacing. 

Discussion on trash at the field. 

Emphasis made on calling out 

intentions on the flight line. Having 

signs as reminders to pilots. 

Instructions for power station 

operation. 

Indoor Flying – With the 

improved weather not many indoor 

flyers. 

Mowers - Thanks to President 

Roger’s effort selling items from 

Bob Barrow’s estate we were able 

to purchase two mowers. 

 
 

Outdoor flying – May gave us 

more good flying days.  
 

Upcoming Event - EUGENE RC 

AERONAUTS MEMORIAL DAY 

FUN FLY 
 

Let’s celebrate the coming of clear 

skies and nice temps! This will be 

just a fun fly with no entry fees, 

raffles etc. We will be coordinating 

some food and dusting off the webs 

from the BBQ. 
 

When: Monday May 26
th

 
 

Time: Starting at 9am until the last 

person leaves. 
 

What to bring: A potluck dish, 

drinks for yourself, sunscreen and 

something to fly! 

 

 
 

http://www.eugenerc.org/


May   2014 

2 

  2014  Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 

 
 

January 28   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
February 25   Tue  -  Roaring Rapids Pizza 
March 25   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
April 22   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
May 27   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
June 24   Tue  -   At the Field 

July 22   Tue  -   At the Field 
August 26   Tue  -   At the Field 
September 23   Mon  -  EWEB 
October 28   Tues  -  Roaring Rapids Pizza 
November 25   Tue  -   4th & Lincoln 
December   NO MEETING 

 
 
 

  2014 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 

 

President:   Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
Vice President:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Secretary:  Robert Morris Jr - 541-221-9390   robertmorris819@gmail.com 
Treasurer:  Al Barrington  - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 
Safety Officer: Mike Burgess - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 
Groundskeeper:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Events:  Brad Werneth - 541-285-5935 - brad@arborsouth.com 
Flight Training: Marty Wittman - 541-968-2094 - wittmanm@msn.com 
Newsletter:   Jim Corbett       - 541-344-5022 - james.corbett@comcast.net 
Website editors Jim Corbett             james.corbett@comcast.net 
   Mike Winklepleck      heidisman1@gmail.com 
   JR Graham             aroura420@hotmail.com 
Forum Admin JR Graham     aroura420@hotmail.com 
Sponsor Chair Casey Sanguins  csanguins@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

  Mower  Report   -  Two were purchased  -   
 

 

Treasurer Al has collected donations 
totaling $2,225.00. 

Mower Donations - Roger Dahl, AL 
Barrington, JR & Melissa Graham, Warren 
Edwards, Dale Barth, Don Schiltz, David 
Schiltz, Dwayne Graville, Brad Werneth, 
Don Hansen, Jim Corbett, Frank Blain, 
Jeff Lutz, Mel Graham Sr., Wayne 
Wahrmund, Doug McWha, Casey 
Sanguins, Delayne Thompson, Gary 
Morehead, Jim Thomas, Mike Lee, Gerald 
Johnston, Pete Firth, Mike Burgess, Ron 
Hokenson, Dave Bennett Sr., Todd Goss, 
Mickey Cohen and Dave Fenner. 

President Roger Dahl has sold most of 
the items from the estate of Bob Barrow.  

Enough to purchase a second mower.  He 
had some custom painting added to that  
mower.  
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  Upcoming Events   -   
 
 

 

 

May 26 - ERCA Memorial Day Fun Fly  
Monday  May 26 
 

 
 
 

————— 
 
 
 
July 12 - June Fun Fly – McMinnville 
Aircraft Modelers 
Sixth Annual Noel Martin Memorial Flyin 
 
July 19 - Warbirds Over Oregon Event – 
Saturday July 19th 
 

 
 
 

 
Aug 8-10 - 3D Bash Monster Fest 
 

 
 
 

————— 
 
September 1 - Labor Day Fun Fly  
Monday  September 1 
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  President’s Report – Roger Dahl  -  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
 

Hi All, Well, it's starting 
to look more and more like 
Summer is coming! The 
mud is thinner, and the 
rain is warmer! I'm 
kidding! We have had 
some lovely flying days, 
and have enjoyed them! 

We will be having our 
first "event" of the year coming up this 

Monday, and we'd like to see all those who 
can make it for our Memorial Day fun fly!  
Bring out those models that need to feel the 
wind beneath their wings! Come for the best 
burgers this side of Costco, if not for anything 
else! 

Our monthly meeting is on Tuesday, at the 
4th and Lincoln location. We hope to see you 
all there as well! 

Roger
 

 

 

  Safety Officer’s Report   -  Mike Burgess 

 
 
 

Just a couple of things have been noticed by me as we had our 
busiest day so far, Saturday. 

The most important is pilots not standing behind the pilot station 
fences.    

The other is the door to the trailer has been left open a couple of 
times in the last few weeks.   Just thought it was worth mentioning.   

Mike Burgess 

 
 

  Treasurers Report   -  Al Barrington -  albarrington@msn.com 
 

 

As of this report our membership is:  80.  
Brian Baker is still pending completion of his 

member application 
process. 

Since the March 
meeting ERCA 
received a total of 
$6,194.00 in donations 
for the new field 
mowers.  After paying 
John Deere for the 

mowers and the artist for the memorial 
dedication to Bob Barrow, ERCA has 
$1,844.00 remaining in the mower fund. 

Our current Treasury Balance is:  
$5,866.81 

I'm looking forward to seeing everyone at 
the Memorial Day fun fly.  I plan to be flying 
the grill about noon providing club sponsored 
burgers, hotdogs and soft drinks.  Side dishes 
are by potluck so bring a favorite recipe to 
share. 

Happy Landings. 

AL Barrington 

Treasurer, ERCA 

 

 

  Secretary’s  Report   -  Robert Morris -   
 

 
 

Just remind members that during the meeting's to keep the side chat low so I can 
hear the audio so I can write up the minute's.  
 

mailto:mroger@artistry-in-motion.comailto:
mailto:albarrington@msn.com
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 At the field in May       
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

---   That's All Folks   --



 
 

 
 

Newsletter Editor 
1618 Gilham Rd. 
Eugene, OR. 97401 
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